
  

   
 

Community Information Bulletin 
DPCDSB Communications Survey for Parents/Guardians  

 
 
 
Dear DPCDSB Parents and Guardians: 
 
You hear from us a lot – we would like to hear from you! 
 
DPCDSB seeks to provide parents/guardians with regular updates on matters affecting DPCDSB schools, 
students, and families. In this regard, we are conducting a brief survey to help us gauge the effectiveness 
of our communications and preferred methods of receiving board information and updates.  
 


